
Unification Ballots are Out! 
Following months of study by the boards of directors and employee committees, The Board of 
Directors of Farmers Elevator Cooperative (FEC), United Farmers Cooperative (UFC) and 
Cooperative Elevator Association (CEA) have approved the Merger/Unification to a vote of the 
members.  If approved by the members of the FEC,UFC and CEA it will result in a newly 
merged company. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ballots must be returned by April 17, 2015 

Please mark your Ballot, and mail it back to us in the enclosed postage paid 
addressed envelope or return it to any FEC Location!  Thank you for voting! 

Ballots ARE Out!!! 

Please take time to Vote 

Requirement for Merger to Pass: 

• 50% of FEC Class A 
members must vote 

• 2/3 of the votes received 
must be in favor of the 
merger. 


